

Jennifer WilsonSalt Lake County Mayor

AGING & ADULT SERVICES

Karen Crompton

Department Director
Human Services

Paul Leggett

Division Director
Aging & Adult Services

Dear participants,

We are pleased to announce the reopening of Salt Lake County Senior Centers on April 19th, 2021. It has been a long year of social distancing, staying home, and adapting services to meet your needs. We are so excited to reopen and see you again in person.

In order to ensure that reopening means staying open, we are adopting protocols recommended by the Salt Lake County Health Department and practiced by Salt Lake County Libraries and Parks & Recreation facilities. Please read through these protocols carefully and plan to comply with them during your visits to Senior Centers.

Programming

- •All classes and programs will require pre-registration secure your place in class early by calling ahead to register.
- Reservations are also required for Fitness Equipment Rooms & Pickleball Courts.
- Registration for classes and equipment will allow us to be sure that buildings are not overcrowded.

<u>Lunch</u>

The lunch program will be offered in two ways. The current curb side pick-up program will continue, or you can come and dine in the center. **As with all activities at centers, lunch reservations are required**.

- Curb Side pick-up available at most centers from 10:15 11:00 AM
- Dine In available at 11:30 AM (seating will be limited)
- Two lunch session times may be offered based on center needs

Face Coverings

- •To ensure we are able to stay open, all staff and patrons will be required to wear a face covering while in the facility, except when actively eating or drinking.
- If you forget your face covering, no worries one will be provided to you.

Cleanliness

• For the safety of our patrons and staff, enhanced cleaning measures are in place at all Salt Lake County Senior Centers.

We are excited to welcome you back into our Senior Centers! If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your local Senior Center.

Sincerely,

Paul Leggett
Division Director